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April 24, 2015

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 Oppose:  SB 189

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially opposes SB 189, which provides that state agency may
adopt model rules prepared by Attorney General relating to confidentiality of mediation
communications without complying with certain rulemaking procedures.

Rulemaking procedures provide important protections and should not be circumvented.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
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